
Be an EV Ambassador

Looking for Volunteers from Around
the State
The National Drive Electric Weeks in the spring and fall have
now morphed into Drive Electric Months. We anticipate a higher
volume of events now that there is more scheduling flexibility
and  Electric  Vehicle  Association  Support  outside  the  more
limited windows.

The EV Club, aside from its own events, has supported other
events  by  helping  to  recruit  EV  owners  to  exhibit  their
vehicles. We don’t always have a presence ourselves at these
events and we would like to change that.

We seek volunteers who are willing to exhibit their vehicle
and represent the club. We have a tent and some banners that
we can ship around as needed. Volunteers will get some form of
club insignia. All that is needed is the club branding and
having a sheet to sign up people who are interested in being
part of our distribution list.

The commitment can be as much or as little as you would like.
This  is  a  pretty  relaxed  endeavor  and  if  you  are  an  EV
enthusiast, it’s a lot of fun.

Please let us know if you are interested by emailing us at
EVClubCT@gmail.com

Thanks!

https://evclubct.com/be-an-ev-ambassador/

